
 Dear Parents/Guardians: 

 Important happenings at the MHS: (Week of 1/3/2022) 

 ●  Welcome back! 

 ●  We begin virtual instruction on Monday and will continue virtually for the 
 remainder of this week. 

 ●  During virtual instruction, all students will login to their first period class each day. 
 They will access this using the appropriate Google Meet link they received from 
 their teachers. If your child cannot locate it, have him/her email the teacher asap. 
 We will not have homeroom this week.  First period begins at 8:22 am.  This is where 
 we will take attendance for the day.  Below is a copy of our schedule. 

 TIME SCHEDULE 

 Period 1...................................... 8:22 – 9:05 
 Period 2...................................... 9:09 – 9:52 
 Period 3.................................... 9:56 – 10:39 
 Period 4.................. 10:43 – 11:26   Lunch 1 
 Period 5.................. 11:30 – 12:13   Lunch 2 
 Period 6.................... 12:17 – 1:00   Lunch 3 
 Period 7...................................... 1:04 – 1:47 
 Period 8...................................... 1:51 – 2:34 

 ●  Contacting the school:  please reach out via email  instead of phone if you need to contact 
 the school this week. Here are our secretaries’s email addresses: 

 ○  rdevoe@sapublicschools.com  (main office) 
 ○  haffriol@sapublicschools.com  (Guidance) 

 ●  MHS Student Expectations For Virtual Class Meetings:  I have attached our 
 expectations for our students during online learning. I will be forwarding this today to all 
 MHS students. 

 ●  Extra Curricular Activities:  All extra curricular  activities are canceled this week, this 
 includes athletics. 
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 ●  Extended Day Program:  We will have our extended day program for students involved 
 on Tuesday and Thursday of this week. A link for the program will be forwarded to those 
 students. 

 ●  Webinar by Children's Specialized Hospital:  The South  Amboy School District will be 
 hosting a webinar open to the public and would love to make sure that the community can 
 benefit from this amazing opportunity. The webinar will be presented by Adrienne 
 Robertiello who works for Children's Specialized Hospital as an autism educator. The 
 webinar will focus on safety for our residents with disabilities. The webinar will be on 
 January 15, 2022 at 11:00 am, please mark your calendars. 

 ●  This week: 
 ○  Monday, 1/3/2022 

 ■  Virtual Instruction begins at 8:22 am 
 ■  BOE reorganization meeting at 6:00pm 

 ○  Tuesday, 1/4/2022 
 ■  Extended Day Program will meet virtually 

 ○  Wednesday, 1/5/2022 
 ■  Virtual parent meeting at 6:30pm for those attending Florida Trip, a link 

 will be forwarded. 
 ○  Thursday, 1/6/2022 

 ■  Extended Day Program will meet virtually 
 ●  Looking ahead: 

 ○  1/10/2022 - Anticipated return to in person instruction 
 ○  1/14/2022 - Midterm/Benchmark testing begins 
 ○  1/15/2022 - Webinar Re:  Safety for Our Residents with  Disabilities. 
 ○  1/17/2022 - School closed in honor of Dr. Martin Luther King, Jr. 
 ○  1/27/2022 - Marking Period two ends. 

 If you have any questions, please reach out to the school so we can assist you. 

 Thank you, 
 Dr. McCabe 


